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SCHOOL LETTERS SENT HOME BY PARENTMAIL OR BOOKBAG DURING THIS WEEK 

 Many messages from Class reps incl: 3A, 3B,  Year 4,  4C, 5M, and Year 5 

 Updated Club timetable and  tag rugby club now available 

 Reminders for Year 6 

 Selected – Urgent Bikeability to confirm final numbers 

 

THANK YOU FROM MR LEE 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who have sent in gifts and kind wishes to the staff. The school has done well 

because they have felt supported in their learning, they read regularly at home, complete homework by the 

deadline and you have ensured they are always smart and prepared at the beginning of each day. I am extremely 

proud of Wallace Fields Juniors and of all our achievements and successes. I must also say a special thank you to 

the PTA for all their hard work and time. I would like to wish the Year 6 a fruitful and successful journey into 

secondary school and beyond. It leaves me only to wish you a very relaxing and refreshing summer break. Don’t 

forget Tuesday 4th September is an INSET Day, so we will see all the children back at school at 8.50am on 

Wednesday 5th September. 

HELPING HANDS 

We encourage parents to support school. We are particularly pleased to welcome parents to our “Helping Hands” 

scheme.  This offers an opportunity to work with the children in class, not their own child’s class, such as reading as 

well as offering other kinds of practical support. On Friday 14th September 2.30-3.30pm we will be holding a 

Helping Hands Meeting where you can hear about the jobs and projects where we need parents to help.  In the 

meantime if you would like to find out more then please contact Mrs Day on Aday@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 
 

DIARY DATES  

See the full diary dates attached including welcome meetings and future diary dates attached including dates for 

school trips and class assemblies 
 

THANK YOU TO PAW GROUP 

Thank you to the Prayers at Wallace Fields Junior School (PAW) for taking the last assembly of the year and giving 

our Year 6 leavers’ the “Moving on” book which suggests strategies and ideas for managing the changes that they 

will experience transitioning to senior school in September. 
 

REMINDER TO ORDER YOUR SCHOOL UNIFORM ONLINE FROM MAPAC EARLY  

As the end of another school year draws to a close we just wanted to take this opportunity to remind you to place 

your school uniform orders early in order to ensure the clothes arrive before the start of the Autumn Term.  Orders 

can be delivered to your home address for convenience.  There is a new logoed cardigan/jumper and PE kit which is 

compulsory for school from September 2018. Please visit the school website for the link to Mapac. 
 

THANK YOU FROM THE PTA 
 

I am writing on behalf of the PTA to thank you all for your incredible support and commitment, this year with your 

help we have raised a mind blowing £31,399.86 income. 

The school desperately need these funds to not only enrich our children’s education but to help provide vital 

learning tools. This year alone we have facilitated the school purchasing 20 chrome books, a new PA and light 
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system for the hall, 2 visualizers, an MP3 player and portable sound system and have paid for a year 6 Forensics 

science day, a school pantomime, author and illustrator visits. 

We couldn’t do any of this without your support so THANK YOU. 

I am now stepping down after 4 years on the PTA and a new team led by Fran Madel will be delivering brilliant 

events to continue raising more much needed money for the school.  I would like to take this opportunity though 

to personally thank Clair Wills, Tess Burnett, Carolyn Tesselment, Catherine Halliday –Taylor, Deborah Ransome, 

Rae Miles, Deborah Griffiths, Caroline de Ville and Claire White you have all been brilliant. As a team we have 

helped the PTA raise over £25,000 per annum for the last 3 years and we have finished with a record breaking 

result which we can all be extremely proud of. 

Have a great summer everyone. All the very best 

Julie King  

PTA AUTUMN DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

If you want to be part of our PTA team in September and help us achieve these fundraising goals please drop the 
new PTA chair an email at wfjspta@gmail.com 
 

Here are the PTA diary dates for next term:- 

 4th October- Winter Disco 

 12th October- Race Night (joint with Infants) 

 19th October- Yr 3 cake sale 

 4th November- fireworks (joint with infants) 

 22nd November- movie night 

 13th December- mufti day for Xmas Fair 

 14th December- Xmas Fair 

COMMUNITY 

 

mailto:wfjspta@gmail.com

